
MILLFIELD END, GREAT BARFORD
July 2024

Dear Resident,
Invitation to the Millfield End Consultation Event

The Millfield End team are delighted to invite you to attend our 
public drop-in session on our forthcoming planning application for 
Millfield End (formerly Great Barford West).

As you may already be aware, The Great Barford Neighbourhood 
Plan allocated 500 new dwellings to the west of the village under 
Policy H1- Great Barford West. We spoke to you last year and asked 
for your comments on our Development Brief and Design Code, 
that was endorsed by Great Barford Parish Council in July. Since 
then, we have been moving at pace to prepare details for an outline 
planning application for the site.

As we work towards the planning application, we are keen to hear 
your views on our proposals for a well-designed, distinctive and 
integrated new neighbourhood for the whole community of Great 
Barford to enjoy.

Consultation Details

We would like to invite you to a drop-in 
session to meet with members of our 
team where we will be available to answer 
questions and discuss the plans on:

FRIDAY 12TH JULY
1PM – 6PM

Great Barford Village Hall, 
Fishers Close, Bedford.  
MK44 3HA

Members of the project team will be 
available for the session to answer any 
questions that you may have, and we are 
also hosting two specific drop in periods for 
any queries on flood risk and drainage, and 
transport and access: 

1pm-3pm – Flood Risk & Drainage 
3pm-5pm – Transport and Access

We hope that you are able to attend and 
we look forward to hearing your views. If 
you are unable to make the consultation 
event copies of the exhibition boards and 
comments forms will be available on our 
website; www.millfieldend.co.uk from 
Friday 12th July.

You can also contact DevComms, our 
community representatives to give your 
views on 0800 080 3164 or via email at  
millfield-end@devcomms.co.uk.


